
 
 

  
   

 
  

   
 

 
                                                                                           
                                                                                           
                                                                                           

Welcome Cragin community: 

I would like to welcome you to the 2024-2025 school year! I am excited to return for a third year 
as the principal of our fantastic school. I look forward to working together to continue Cragin’s 
tradition in creating a very caring, collaborative, and dedicated community that support each 
other and our mission of creating well rounded educated cougars. As your principal, I am 
committed to building relationships and working together with you. I strive to always be 
available, be transparent when communicating and look forward to meeting each one of you. 

Alexander Rodriguez 
Principal 
Cragin Elementary School 


